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March 14, 2019 
Le 14 mars, 2019 
ǂiku̓q̓ 
 (Melting snow starts flowing) 

 

T.M. Roberts Elementary School 
10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 

www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres 
T: 250.489.4575    F : 250.489.0788 

 

Mission statement:  "To engage our learners to reach their 
potential in a safe and supportive community."  

 

Hot Lunch and Absences 

If you have ordered Hot Lunch and your child is absent that day, we 

will be donating it to a child in need, or you could come and pick it up 

at noon.  Unfortunately we don’t have the man-power to run lunches 

to different requested classrooms or the space to be able to store 

lunches until the absent child returns to school.  Thank you for your 

understanding.   

Parent Teacher Conferences 

We will have early dismissal at 2:00 pm for parent teacher conferences the week of April 15th – 18th.   

Busses will run at regular times. 

Spring Photos 

The photographers will be in on Friday, April 26th for spring photos.    There will also be 

Kindergarten “Grad” photos that day.   Typically during Spring photos, there is an 

opportunity for siblings to pose in the same photo.  Let us know if you would like us to 

arrange a sibling photo.   Note to K parents:  we will only do grad photos for those who request it, as it 

takes a long time to get the students dressed up with the cap and gown. 

 

March 14 

Carnaval d’hiver 1:30 – 2:30 

PAC Hot Lunch 

March 15 

No school – start of spring break 

April 1 

First Day Back 

April 3 

PAC Meeting – 6:30 
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“Draft” annual school calendar 

The “Draft” annual school calendar for 2020/2021 is posted to the district website and a copy is 

attached.   Comments/suggestions will be accepted in writing to gail.rousseau@sd5.bc.ca on or before 

April 15, 2019.  The information collected will be taken to the Board of Education for their 

consideration. 

Next Year’s Information 

If you are considering changing programs, schools or if you are moving please contact the office and let 
us know.  It is very important as we begin to look forward to next year.  Kindergarten registration is also 
open.   

Absence from School 
 
If your child is going to be absent from school, please call to the office to let us know why 
they are not here.  250.489.4575 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

. 

 

Mme. Victoria and Mrs. 

Hart’s grade 2/3 class 

visited the Design lab and 

learned how to block 

code to make their Lego 

creations move.   

mailto:gail.rousseau@sd5.bc.ca
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Bonhomme made an 

appearance for the 

Carnaval.  This is the 

125th anniversary for the 

famous Quebec 

festival.     
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Month at a Glance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                         

  

Mar. 14 
Carnaval d’hiver 1:30 – 2:30 

PAC Hot Lunch – Soul Food 

Last day of school before March Break 

Mar. 15 No school  – School Break starts 

Apr. 1 First Day back 

Apr. 3 PAC Meeting 

Apr. 8 Professional Development day, students do not attend 

Apr. 11 PAC Hot Lunch – Subway/Booster Juice 

Apr. 15 – 18 2:00 dismissal for spring parent teacher conferences 

Apr. 16 CPF Meeting   

Apr. 19 Stat Holiday, school not in session 

Apr. 22 Stat Holiday, school not in session 

Apr. 25 PAC Hot Lunch – Boston Pizza 

Apr. 26 Spring photos 

Every time you, your family or friends shop at Save-On Foods, you can ask the 

cashier to put 5% of your purchases towards our school.  We use these funds 

to pay for enhanced curricular activities such as gymnastics, skating and field 

studies.   

 Thanks  Save-On-Foods for supporting Cranbrook schools!   

 


